

Wixon February Vacation Reading Contest

Here at NHWIS we celebrate the birthday of Dr. Seuss with a February Vacation Reading Contest. Follow the directions listed below to have your name entered in a raffle to win a prize on March 2nd, Dr. Seuss' birthday!

- Read every day of vacation. The PTO is giving you a book to keep as a gift. Thank you PTO!
- Write your first and last name and homeroom number at the top of your reading log, or use a plain piece of paper.
- Record the title and number of minutes you read each time. If you finish one book, start another!
- Have a parent or guardian sign your reading log.
- Give your reading log to your teacher on Monday, February 22nd.
- If your minutes add up to 270 or more, you will be entered in the raffle!

We hope you enjoy reading some good books over February vacation. All Wixon students should develop the habit of reading every day *and* reading a variety of books!